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Greetings: 

 

First and most importantly, next year should anybody, and I mean ANYBODY on my cabinet gives you any static how you 

choose to serve our District....just tell them to see me!!!! 

 

Herewith please find aspects of my report for the upcoming 2nd District Committee meeting November 9,2024. 

 

A large number of visitations have already been achieved, ie: Troy, Bradford, Marysville, Marion, Prospect, Grove City 

Evening, Delaware, Laura, and my own club Westerville, and several visits to about half of these clubs. 

 

With regard to attending special events on behalf of Lions, three 1t Friday nights recruiting for Delaware, several visits to 

King's Mill golf course planning and supporting Marion Lions Clubs 1st annual golf tournament, helping with the successful 

golf tournament making over $1600.00 (not bad for 1st one).  Attended Laura Lions Clubs 75th anniversary   program on 

September 7th.  Attended four District Convention Planning meetings in Canal Winchester. 

 

I have completed four zone meetings, OH-5, OH-6, OH-4, OH-1. 

 

As far as Regional/MD-13, I have supported the 1.5 International Mission by attending the Summit Meeting in Orlando, 

Florida as the GET Chair for the state.  In addition Stu Kobel and I have recruited 14 new Lions and have spent countless 

hours saving Delaware Lions Club and we are not done!!! 

 

This covers most of the time and responsibilities of my efforts towards the positions, titles, duties and desires for and on 

behalf district OH-5 for this report. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carl Gass 

1st Vice District Governor  

 


